
 
 
 

 

 

 

We are very happy to announce that the Board of Directors for our community 

are planning and organizing a Basketball Program for our kids and youth.  This will 

be an interactive and competitive program with a travel component.  We believe 

that this is a great opportunity for our kids and youth from the Niagara Region to 

get integrated and active.   
 

We ask that all interested individuals please contact George Yioldassis at 

yiorgos.yioldassis@gmail.com or via cell phone (905) 941-5990 for further 

information. We want everyone to know that no one will be left out, and 

everyone is welcome.   

 

May God Bless You and Your Families, 

 

Board of Directors, 
 

 
 

585 Niagara Street  ●  St. Catharines, Ontario L2M 3P6  ●  Tel: 905-685-3028  ●  Email: office@greekcommunityofniagara.com 

Date:      October 7, 2016 

To:      Members of the Greek Community of Niagara (GCN) 

From:      Board of Directors 

Re:                    Call of interest for a GCN basketball team 


